
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

For an exciting Christmas activity, we have invited Magic Andrew to perform a Christmas magic show 

for our Nursery children on Wednesday 6th December at 10am.  We would like to invite the children 

who attend Nursery on Wednesday afternoon to join us for the morning too so they can enjoy this 

performance with their class.  

To help us fund this activity, we are asking for a contribution of £5.50 which is now payable on 

ParentPay.  Regrettably if we not receive enough funds, the show may need to be cancelled. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Jones and Mrs Bramley 

 


